
Concerned about your grades? 
Wondering what your options are? 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

You are invited to attend the Making Wise Choices workshop. This workshop 
will provide you with sound advice to make the best decisions regarding your 
grading options.    

 
Making Wise Choices covers GPA calculation and the various grading options, 
including pass/no pass, withdrawals, and incomplete grades. We will review NEW 
Financial Aid expectations for satisfactory academic progress and you will learn 
about services that can assist with your academic success. All before the final day 
to make schedule changes for fall term! 
 

 
 

Making Wise Choices Workshop Schedule 

Monday, November 14th, 1-2 p.m. in Bldg 1, Rm 224 

Tuesday, November 15th, 4-5 p.m. in Bldg 1, Rm 224 

Wednesday, November 16th, 12-1 p.m. in Bldg 19, Rm 250 

Thursday, November 17th, 2-3 p.m. in Bldg 19, Rm 248 

                                             

BRING a copy of your current Lane transcript with you! 

The Making Wise Choices workshop is a joint effort between 

Counseling, Enrollment Services and Financial Aid. It is brought to you by the SAGA Committee. 


